

Milne Street
Crib Point Victoria 3919
Telephone 03 5983 9282
Facsimile 03 5983 8876
Email crib.point.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
ABN 53 528 476 819

From the Principal's Desk

Thursday 9th June 2022

Reminder: <u>Tomorrow is a student free day</u> so that staff can continue their learning about the Berry Street Education Model.

I hope you have all had a great week. I have thoroughly enjoyed seeing what our incredible students are capable of this week. I have had amazing pieces of writing shared with me and some grade 2's came to explain to me how negative numbers work. I am so proud of our students and their incredible efforts.

Please return your Ranch Camp notices as soon as possible, we need to get dietary requirements to the camp ASAP so that they can prepare the menu. What an incredible opportunity we have been given! The students and staff are so excited. Mr Weyne has already been down to see the camp and do some organising.

We hope you have a wonderful and safe long weekend. Stay warm and dry. Tina xxx

Important Dates

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
6th June	7th June	8th June	9th June	10th June
Art Bus Y3&4	l Sea, l Care			Student Free Day
13th June	14th June	15th June	16th June	17th June
Queens Birthday Public Holiday			Winter Lightning Prem	





COMBINED WINTER CONCERT

Well done to our amazing 5/6 students participated in the Combined Winter Concert last week they were absolutely incredible.



ZOO

in sby i &

Our Prep to year 2 students were lucky enough to visit the Melbourne Zoo on Friday.

Awards

Robbie Wallace 3/4H

Consistently putting in his best for everything he does.





Josie Hay 1/2T

Being a great class helper. Always completing her work and being a great friend.



Zia Stanley 1/2S

Dedication to her mathematics and working with negative numbers.





Ollie Styles 5/6G

For developing a very good responsible attitude to all his learning especially showing a keenness to improve his research skills.



Atticus Marson 5/6Y

For displaying a positive mindset in his learning tasks. Well done on developing strategies to help overcome challenging situations to complete all your work.









Well done to the 13 boys in Crib Point JFC U9s Black who faced off on Sunday against 18 kids from Hastings, they played hard, worked so well as a team and came home with a big win! Special mention to Jack Simpson who ripped it up in the ruck and earned the coaches award!



We would love to hear about your children's sporting achievements.

Please email it through to Rhianne.Lindley@education.vic.gov.au by Tuesday afternoon.